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2nd October 2015 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Visit to Wetland Centre 
 
 

On Thursday 15th October 2015, Year 6 children will be visiting Wetland Centre.  The purpose of this visit is for 
the children to learn about different plants. This will support their learning in Science. 
 

We will be leaving school by 9.00am and hope to return by 3.30p.m. The children will be accompanied and 
supervised by adults throughout the entire visit and every care will be taken to ensure the safety and welfare of 
your child.  
 

Entry to the Centre and the cost of the travel by coach will be £13.50.  Children will need to bring their own 
packed lunch in a plastic bag, labelled with their name.  Children entitled to free school meals will be provided 
with a packed lunch by Harrisons. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 9th October 2015. 
  
 
 

Thank You    
 
 
Year 6 Team 
Mrs R Sidhu and Mrs S Jatana 
Mrs Marway and Miss Ladha 
 

 

 

Children’s Reply slip - Visit to Wetland Centre on Thursday 15th October 2015 
 

 
Child’s name ____________________________ in class _______________________  
 
I enclose £13.50 (Please tick)  
 
 

Parent‘s Signature ________________________________  Date_____________ 
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